

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

WH/sb

February 2003

for Shave,

Ffion and I greatly enjoyed meeting you a couple of weeks ago and we were delighted to be your passengers on the journey to Canberra. It was very good of you to go to so much trouble on our behalf and to give us so many recommendations on where to stay on holiday.

You will not be surprised to hear that once we got to Rutherglen we bedded down very nicely among the wineries and stayed there for two days and nights getting more and more intoxicated! All in all, we had a fantastic time so thank you for adding to it. I hope you will keep in touch and let me know when you are next in London.

The Rt Hon William Hague MP

The Hon Shane L Stone, QC
The Liberal Party of Australia
PO Box E13
Kingston
ACT 2604
AUSTRALIA

Tel: 020 7219 4611 Fax: 020 7219 1890

Email: haguew@parliament.uk